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Looking Ahead 

 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th October  

- HALF TERM 
 

Monday 2nd November 

- INSET DAY (School closed to pupils) 
 

Tuesday 3rd November 

- Children back to school after half term  

- Poppy appeal starts 
 

Tuesday 10th November 

- Individual school photographs 
 

Friday 13th November 

- BBC Children in Need 

 

Monday 16th November 

- Cromford & Tissington Parents’ Meetings 

 

Tuesday 17th November 

- Duffield & Foremark Parents’ Meetings 

 

Wednesday 18th November 

- Castleton & Dovedale Parents’ Meetings 

 

Thursday 19th November 

- Edale & Newtown Parents’ Meetings 

 

Monday 23rd November 

- Glossop & Chatsworth Parents’ Meetings 

 

Tuesday 24th November 

- Hartington & Bakewell Parents’ Meetings 

 

Wednesday 25th November 

- Hope & Ticknall Parents’ Meetings 

 

Thursday 26th November 

- Ashbourne & Riber Parents’ Meetings 
 

 

 

 

Parents’ Meetings 

We have been working hard behind the 

scenes working out the best way to do 

Parents’ Meetings.  We are setting up a new 

system to have 10 minute video or telephone 

meetings.  These meetings will take place over 

eight days with two classes having their 

meetings each day as listed in the “Looking 

Ahead” section  .  Full details and 

instructions will be emailed out on 2nd 

November once we are sure everything is 

ready to go and you will be able to book your 

appointment online from 3rd to 13th November. 

 

School Photographs 

Individual school photographs are being taken 

on 10 November.  If this day coincides with a 

PE/Games day for your child they may come 

in with their school tops on top of their PE 

bottoms to ensure they have a smarter photo if 

you wish.  They will need to remember to bring 

the rest of their PE kit to change into.  We will 

also be doing sibling photos and will ask the 

older sibling to go and gather their younger 

sibling(s) when their class goes for their 

photographs. 

 

Children In Need 

 
 

This year’s appeal is on Friday 13th November.  

We will be allowing children to come in to 

school in non-uniform on that day and we will 

set up a Just Giving 

page for you to make 

donations (i.e. no cash 

into school). More details 

to follow       
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Parking Buddies 

Meet our four new “parking buddies” which 

we have started to use outside school at drop 

off and pick up times.   

 

These are to help remind everyone about 

parking safely and considerately. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great break.   

Stay safe  

and we’ll see you on  

3rd November! 
 


